
Public Notice 

South Main Street – Water Main Replacement Project 

Construction Update April 24, 2024 

The Wolfeboro Public Works Department would like to update property owners, residents, businesses, and the 
general public about the progress of the construction project.  

1. The construction for spring 2024 has begun. The Contractor is scheduled to mobilize their equipment to the 
project. The main objective for work this spring and early summer is to install a temporary water main and 
individual water services to each property affected by the water main replacement.  

2. The work in the spring/early summer session is scheduled to be completed by June 24, 2024. After that 
time, the Contractor will not perform any work from June 24, 2024 to Labor Day 2024. The Contractor will 
return to the site after Labor Day and begin performing the installation of the new 12” permanent water 
main in South Main Street.  

3. If you have any questions related to the project, please feel free to contact Jonathan Bourque – Resident 
Engineer at 603-505-1356 or e-mail at Jonathan.Bourque@stantec.com   

The Public Works department will continue to provide periodic updates with Construction progress on the 
Town’s web page and local media outlets. Property owners will be notified in advance to coordinate work that 
will disrupt their service. If anyone has questions or concerns, please contact Steve Randall, Public Works 
Director at 603-569-8176 or e-mail at srandall@wolfeboronh.us  
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